
ECOSOC Decision 2005/227 
 

Term of the Bureau of the Commission on Sustainable 
Development 
 
 

 At its 32nd plenary meeting, on 20 July 2005, the Economic and 
Social Council recalling its decision 2004/214 of 13 February 2004, in 
which it decided to give further consideration to the term of the Bureau 
of the Commission on Sustainable Development for future sessions 
after the completion of the first two-year cycle, decided that the current 
term of the Bureau of the Commission on Sustainable Development, 
should continue on the basis of a one-year term for its next cycle, 
comprising the fourteenth and fifteenth sessions of the Commission. 

 


